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Good Morning,
I am following up for the Dollar General in Vienna Indiana concerning the sewage elevator
and grinder. 
We have been made aware that the entire pump and grinder system is no longer
operational.  We have ordered a replacement for the system, and we are being told that
the unit should arrive on the 28th of June. 
We will then contact our vendor, 1 Tom Plumber, to come out and install the system. 
The store has been using a PSU system since the 12th of June and will remain using them
until the repairs have been completed.
I will update everyone on this email chain when the parts arrive and are fixed or if there is
any other issues going forward.  Please feel free to reach out with any questions. 
Thank you,
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inspection by IDEM staff. Please be sure these documents are reviewed by the appropriate
individuals. If the letter requires a response, we encourage you to respond via email by
sending your response to wwViolationResponse@idem.IN.gov.
 
Thank you.
 
Charnell Carter
On behalf of
 

Kim Rohr
Section Chief
Wastewater Inspections
Office of Water Quality
 
Office: 317-234-2558
Cell: 317-605-6489
krohr@idem.in.gov 
______________________________________
 
Indiana Department of Environmental Management
100 N. Senate Avenue, Indianapolis, IN 46204
https://www.in.gov/idem/cleanwater/2337.htm
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